SharE, R!an

From: jbrycekenny@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 1:05 PM

To: COB

Cc: ‘Ken Miller'

Subject: December 15 Agenda Richardson Grove

Dear Clerk of the Board:

Please distribute this to the Board Members in relation to the agenda item mentioned above.

It is time to withdraw your endorsement from the proposed widening of the highway where it passes through
Richardson Grove. We don’t need anymore oversize trucks in Humboldt County. The number of and size of the trucks
we already have is enough. Being behind the Redwood Curtain is a good thing. It insulates us from the ever-oppressive
effects of the urban portion of the state’s “too much of everything is not enough” mind set. We have a long and proud
tradition of doing things our own way up here. Don’t be afraid to uphold it. | don’t think the majority of people here
worship at the alter of consumerism, which is what the giant trucks serve.

We don't ever want our portion of Highway 101 to be known as the “Avenue of the Giant Trucks.”

Sincerely,

1. Bryce Kenny



Hazes, Kathz

From: Khamoor Poehimann <tkpoe@mcn.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 2:00 PM
Subject: BOS meeting 12/15/20

Dear Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, 1 am writing to make a public comment on the BOS agenda for December
15th 2020.

[ urge you to remove your support for “Richardson Grove improvement project” in the 2021 legislative platform, and
here's why:

With so few spectacutar natural places left and the stunning giants still standing at Richardson Grove it is critical that we
do all we can to preserve them for future generations.

Our family has been enjoying the redwoods at Richardson Grove for OVER 80 years, and it is a place that is deep rooted
in our family legacy as we continue to camp there each summer with 5 generations of family.

Trucks can certainly make it through that pass as it is, and perhaps its a good time for them as they slow down a bit and
enjoy the brief moments they spend there.

Please think about the future and how good you will feel when your grandchildren are looking up at those amazing
trees and saying “my grandparent helped save these trees”!

Thank you,
Khamoor Poehimann
Mendocino



